
Zambia Association of Sisterhoods
P.O. Box33752
Lusaka
Zambia

Phone: 293693 Cell: 0978 521447

Email: zassrs@ gmail. com

22"d Aprrl,2010

The President
Leadership Conference of Women Religious (LCWR)
U.S.A

Dear Sisters,

Re: Expression of support

We, the National Executive of the Zambia Association of Sisterhoods (ZAS), on behalf of the
Women Religious in Zambra, wish to express our support for you at this trying time in your history.
We appreciate the anguish, frustration, anger arrd disappointment you are experiencing.

We wish to assure you of our prayerful support and please know that we are with you in spirit.

May you find strength in the power of the Risen Lord.

Sincerely yours in Christ,
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Sr. Dominica Mwila OP
Executive Secretary
For/
Sr. Nicoletta Ghilardi
ZAS National Chairperson


